
DATE MINISTERS OF COMMUNION READERS BIDDING PRAYERS CLEANING ROTA 

25th Oct 
 

Maureen, Lillan & Dennis  Brian & Frank McK John Doreen 

 1st Nov Elaine Teresa & Denis Brian & Jim John Petra 

 

Please remember in your prayers all the sick and housebound of the Parish especially:  Margaret Howard,  
Maria Renton, Frances Long, Frank Fearn, Brian Rowe, Mary Daly, Mary Hanby, Audrey, Ron and Ronnie Nielson Jnr, 
Robert Bailey, Louis Courtney, Jenny Watson, June Ward, Margaret Carlin, Ann Ferguson, Tony and Theresa Goulden,  
Dr John Hall, Jim Nunez, Sam Patterson, Peter Roe, Edna Pickering, Louise Rutherford, Celia Monro, and Eileen O’Neill.  
Austin Harrison and Louise Bradley(nee Harrison|)    Please also pray for those who care for the sick and all those 
who grieve.    

Please remember in your prayers those who have died recently and all those whose anniversaries fall around 

now:  Bernard Gilmour &  Margaret Clarke (26th Oct)  Vanessa Jane Hartley &  Catherine Grugan (27th Oct)  Michael 

Mulligan & Mary Fleming (28th Oct)  Patrick McSherry (30th Oct) Walter Roe & Lorreto Lanni  &  Anna Kotek (1st Nov)

May they rest in peace  

DAY OCT DAY MOORENDS STAINFORTH INTENTIONS 

Sat 25th 
30th Sunday  
In Ordinary Time 

10am Service of 
Word+Communion 

5:30 - 5:45pm Confessions 
6pm  Vigil Mass 

Bywater & Bates 
Families 

Sun 26th 
30th Sunday  
In Ordinary Time 

10:30am Mass    Both Parishes 

Mon 27th Weekday    

Tue 28th 
St. Simon & St. Jude 
Apostles Please pass on any 

Mass Intentions to 
John on 842962 or 
Frank on 841485 
- or at Mass on         
Saturday Evenings   

  

Wed 29th Weekday  10am Service of Word + Communion 

Thu 30th Weekday    

Fri 31st Weekday   

Sat 
1st 
Nov 

31st Sunday   -             
All Saints 

10am Service of Word and   
Communion 

5:30 - 5:45pm Confessions 
6pm  Vigil Mass 

Carole Jones 

Sun 2nd 
31st Sunday   -             
All Saints 

10:30am Mass   
 

Both Parishes 

OUR LADY OF THE ASSUMPTION, EAST LANE, STAINFORTH DN7 5HF 

Parish Tel: 0771 479 3120   (If you need a priest urgently call Fr. Gus O'Reilly at St Peter's on 01302 342068) 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 25TH / 26TH OCTOBER - 30TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Cycle A)  

 

 
 
 

GARDEN OF HOPE:  Please take a few moments of quiet reflection before our Garden of Hope and  if appropriate place a 
stone in the garden.   
 

"CAFOD  One Climate One World".    Adults over 18 please sign the petition card, given to you during Mass, before you 
leave,  and put in the basket in the porch and I'll make sure they get posted.  Many thanks.  Together with millions of peo-
ple throughout the world, our voices CAN be heard and we CAN make a difference.   Mike Baldwin.  

 

NOVEMBER SERVICE OF REMEMEBRANCE:  this year will take place on Thursday 13th November at 7pm.  Everyone 
is most warmly welcome and leaflets are available in the porch.  Please feel free to invite friend, neighours and relations.  
The gentle prayerful  service will last around 40 minutes and names of those who have died during the last three years will 
be read out and there will be an opportunity to light a candle in their memory. Light refreshments will be provided at the 
back of church after the service and a chance to talk together for a while. 
 
 

WINTER FAYRE:  Will take place on 22nd November from 1pm to 3.15pm.  Further details are available on posters in 
the porch.  Please do try to support it in any way you can and please do try to come along and help build community by 
your presence.  Prizes for the raffle, bottle stall, crafts, cakes and toys that will sell are most welcomed.  Father Christmas 
is coming too and there will be an Irish Dancing Display at 2.30pm for half an hour.  Hope to see you there  
 

We invited Bishop Ralph to say a Sunday Mass for us at Moorends. He has chosen 7th December  
 

Moorends parish has arranged a mini-pilgrimage with Fr. Gus on Monday 8th December to shrine of Our Lady of Don-
caster.  Start with 12.15 Mass; bread and soup lunch; talk about the shrine and devotions to Our Lady, finishing about 
3.30pm. Would be delighted if parishioners from Stainforth  joined us. You will need transport and small charge for lunch. 
 

OUR THANKS AS ALWAYS … to Fr Terry Brebner for being with us each Saturday night. We greatly value and   
acknowledged your presence here with us to celebrate Mass and very much appreciated your continued support. 

Parish Safeguarding/Child  Protection: Carol Flanagan (01302 868330)     

Bulletin: This week: Rose Next: John Please send items to frank.mcdermott@btconnect.com or call John: 842962 

 


